25 April 2023

House Committee on Rules

Re: Senate Bill 661 A

Dear Chair Representative Fahey, Vice-Chairs Representatives Breese-Iverson and members of the
Committee:

I fully support SB 661A and urge the Committee to pass it.

Even its mere brevity suggests the common sense of it as there is nothing to obscure with unneccesary

conjecture and the like.

Sincerely,

Richard Wisner




